
 

 
BELL BARGAINING REPORT #16 

 
 
 
Monday, February 25, 2008 
 
 
Dear Sisters & Brothers, 
 
 
The Bargaining Caucus, which includes delegates from all locals in Ontario 
and Quebec, met on Monday, February 25th to review Bell’s Final Offer. 
 
The delegates voted unanimously to recommend the members reject Bell’s 
offer. 
 
Voting on the offer will take place in locals over the next two weeks with 
the results being announced on Monday, March 17th. 
 
Please contact your local union regarding voting details. 
 
 
Solidarity Works! 
 
 
Richard Chaumont, National Representative 
Sean Howes, National Representative 
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